
MS Elementary News
March 2023

Important Dates

3/2:   Family Fun Night 5-7pm
3/3:   PTO Popcorn Sales
3/4:   Mom & Son Night  
3/10:  Student Council Mystery Sale
3/10:  End of 2nd Trimester          
3/12:  Move clocks 1 hour ahead 
3/14:  PTO Meeting 6:30 pm 
3/16:  Report Cards go home
3/27-3/31: Spring Break Week
4/3:   School Resumes
4/7:   NO SCHOOL
4/13:  Kindergarten RoundUp 6pm

BACK ROW:  Skye Hill, Max Phillips, Aliyana Broyles, Ava Pantelin, 
Benson DeVries, Aaliyah Duncan and Parker Roberts.
MIDDLE ROW: Gabryella Fox, Tristan Rathbun, Brodie Ptak,                
Lakoda Zavitz, Treyton Peacock and Annabeth Tribe.
FRONT ROW: Linkon Clark, Lyndsey Vining, April Sias, Maxwell Ecker,           
Zoey Colbert and Paisley Cherry.
NOT PICTURED:  Mayson Roberts.    
   

FEBRUARY STUDENT OF THE MONTH

BACK ROW:  Madison Prins, Stella Draves, Hunter Pantelin,        
Lillian Clark, Izabella Chaffee and Amealia Maldonado.
MIDDLE ROW:  Jordyn Larson, Matthew Cain, Lillian Kemperman, 
Blake Marrs, Caroline Lazaro-Webber, Mikayla Louck and 
Sebastian Garcia (insert).
FRONT ROW: Nathan Yarrington, Emmaleigh Ward, 
Emma Wireman and Emerson Smith.
NOT PICTURED: Kenton Race, Klifton Vredenburg,  Aspen John, 
Miya Sanders and Aaliyah Sanders.  

I SPY …... 
A GOOD BOOK

March is Reading 
Month

Check out the 
calendar on the back 
for all the fun ways 

we will celebrate 
Reading Month!

3rd - 5th Grade  

ECSE - 2nd Grade 

 

Children who will be five years old by 
Dec. 1st may be eligible to begin a 
kindergarten program in the fall. We 
encourage you and your child to attend 
our Kindergarten Round Up on April 
12th at 6:00 pm. Registration packets 
can be picked up in the school office the 
first week in April or on April 12th at 
Kindergarten Round-Up.  State certified 
birth certificate, official immunization 
record and proof of residency, such as a 
current utility bill or rental agreement, 
are required to complete enrollment.



CHARACTER TRAITS - At MS Elem, we are working on a new character trait each month.    
March is COOPERATION:   “Cooperation is working together to reach shared goals.”
We often must work with others to accomplish a goal or task in our life.  We need tools 
to help us navigate those situations successfully and keep our relationships healthy. 
Cooperation is about making sure we know how to work in a group towards a common goal. 
Talk about some things you do at school, and things you do at home, that require Cooperation.
 

  

 CAR CENTER BIG RAPIDS   Teacher of the Month
Congratulations to Mrs. Thompson for being selected as Teacher of the Month. 
She was awarded $100 plus an additional $50 to put in the internal school 
account of her choice.
                       Thanks to CAR CENTER BIG RAPIDS  for their continued 
                            support of Morley Stanwood Schools
             

.

Educational Environment Questionnaire:
We strive to create balanced classroom environments beneficial to all students.  A questionnaire 
will be emailed in late March that will provide instruction to parents who have a teacher 
preference for their child for the 2023-24 school year. Changes that we know of at this time;  
two of our Kindergarten teachers are looping to 1st grade (Mrs. Biller and Miss Penness), while two 1st grade 
teachers will return to Kindergarten (Mrs. Babbitt and Mrs. Inman). Mrs. Vennix will return to 4th grade,   
Mrs. Potrykus will return to 2nd grade. * Teacher assignment is subject to change without warning.

8TH GRADE-KINDERGARTEN “UGLY DOLLS-ADOPTION DAY” ART PROJECT
Our Kindergarten students designed their own “Ugly Dolls” and the 8th grade art students created them with their 
sewing skills. Many thanks to all who donated supplies that made this project possible. 

💖 MAKING 
MEMORIES 💖
A special thank you to 
these amazing women 
and all the volunteers 
who put together an 
unforgettable 2023      
Daddy-Daughter Dance 
enjoyed by 87 girls & 
their special dates!


